Mz Tucker MJD\

From: Bord

Sent: Monday 17 January 2022 11:48
To: Appeals2

Subject: FW: DEC648 ABP-312276-21

From: Sarah Kelly <Sarah.Kelly@kilkennycoco.ie>
Sent: Monday 17 !anuary 2022 11:38

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Subject: DEC648 ABP-312276-21

To Whom It May Concern,

Please be advised that Kilkenny County Council have no further comments/observations to add in relation to
DEC648 ABP-312276-21.

Kind Regards,
Sarah Kelly.
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